
From:   Brian Kavalar   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 17, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0219-EX-ST-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This response is for your email on FCC File No. 0219-EX-ST-2007.   We are continuing our development
of the wireless transceiver system and plan to demo operation in late July 2007 with continuing operation
through 14 December 2007.

Please advise if this update is acceptable and as to how changes are made to the online forms already
filed.

Regards,
Brian Kavalar
Raytheon Indianapolis
brian_r_kavalar@raytheon.com
317-306-7793


